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ATU Local 113 announces a deal has been reached

We are pleased to announce that we have reached a framework settlement with the TTC that allows us
to put the strike on hold.

We will continue to work through details and to arrive at a fair and reasonable contract that we can
recommend to our members to ratify.

Our demands have been reasonable. We asked the TTC for assurance on job security, for protections on
contracting out our jobs, for improvement in benefits for active members and pensioners.

Today we finally saw action on these critical issues.

We will continue to keep you informed as things progress.

For additional information, please contact media@atull3.net.

Additional Facts:

e ATU Local 113’s collective agreement expired on March 31, 2024.

e The union’s last collective bargaining agreement was issued in 2021.

e This is the first time in 10 years that the union can exercise their right to strike, following last
year’s historic legal victory which restored this fundamental, constitutional right.

e The last time ATU Local 113 members went on strike was in 2008.
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